
 
 
Newsletter 13 – Extra Information                                                              Friday, 1st December 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
This is an extra Newsletter giving some more information about Book at Bedtime on Wednesday 6th December and 
the School Disco on Friday 8th December. 

Christmas Disco - Friday 8th December 

Tickets will be on sale from Monday 4th December. Many thanks to Mr Whittle who will be selling the tickets before 
and after school next week.  

Tickets are £2.50 if bought in advance and £3.00 on the night - so please take advantage of this early bird offer. 

Reception & Key Stage 1 - Acorn (Reception), Ash (Y1) & Cedar(Y2) – 5.00pm-6.00pm 

Please drop off Reception and KS1 children outside the Main Hall doors and collect them from the main entrance. 

Key Stage 2 - Hazel (Y3), Willow (Y4), Beech (Y5) & Maple (Y6) – 6.00pm-7.00pm 

Please drop off and collect Key Stage 2 children from the Main Hall doors. 

Christmas Book at Bedtime - 4.25 drop off - 5.00pm collect 

Children are invited to join their teachers for a special Book at Bedtime evening on Wednesday  6th December. 
Children can come back to school in their pyjamas to enjoy a selection of favourite stories. 
Children should arrive at School at 4.25pm, ready for a 4.30pm start. 
Children to be collected at 5pm. 
Parents/carers are welcome to stay and wait in the School Hall. 

Wishing you all a good weekend. 

Kind regards, 

Matthew Kitley 

Headteacher 

 


